

Gold Coast Hospital and Health Service

19th August 2015

Dear parent/guardian,

Recently I wrote to you to obtain your views on the current school vaccine program for Year 8 students by completing a short online questionnaire. Involving parents in the design of this important protection program helps make it more acceptable to all involved.

So far at your school, Miami State High, only four parents have filled out the questionnaire. Your contribution to the survey is very important to us as it will assist in improving the program in the future.

If you have already completed the survey, thank you. If you have not had the opportunity to take part, I would really appreciate it if you would consider taking the time to access the link below and have your say in the program.

Your participation in the survey is voluntary and anonymous, and will not impact your child's access to immunisation in any way. Your responses to this survey will be kept confidential.

To take part, please visit the web address or scan the QR code below: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/yr8-school-immunisation



If you have any concerns or would like further information, please contact me on (07) 5687 9000, or Paul.VanBuynder@health.qld.gov.au

Professor Paul Van Buynder

Staff Specialist Public Health Gold Coast Public Health Unit